
 

Parents/Guardians: 

Thank you so much for bringing your child to AWANA on Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8! 

On the front cover of your child’s book is an optional schedule to help your child complete his/her book 
this year. If completed this year, they receive a special award at the AWARDS night in May!  

It would be awesome if you would be willing to review the sections your child will be covering ahead of 
time. If you are interested in tips on helping your child at home with memorization, don’t hesitate to 
contact your child’s leader! :) 

We are so grateful to have your child with us at AWANA!  

Teachers: 
Kent and Dorothy - K 
Ashley Shingledecker - 1st 
Sandy Fultz - 2nd 
AWANA Commander: Justin Malone 

***HG stands for HangGlider, RJ/GJ: Red Jewel/Green Jewel 

-Catch up Night is designed to help your child catch up on verses missed thus far throughout the year so 
they can stay on track! 

-Family Nights: On these nights, you are invited to bring your whole family for a free dinner and 
program!


